
Post Operation Care    
 
• If you are concerned you are having a medical emergency call 911. See your 
hospital discharge for information regarding your medications, activity 
instructions, and follow up appointment. 
    
• It is completely normal to experience pain at your incision – this may increase 
slightly after you are home and your activity increases. If your pain is not 
controlled with your medication – call the office. 
    
• It is normal to have a small amount of redness along the edge of your incision. If 
the redness becomes bigger, you have drainage from your wound, or your incision 
opens - call the office 
    
• It is common to experience constipation after a hospitalization and while taking 
pain medication. Be sure to stay hydrated. If you go more than 24-48 hours 
without having a bowel movement, take the stool softener you were prescribed 
after your surgery. If your constipation continues or you are concerned please call 
the office. 
    
• If you have a fever over 102 degrees Fahrenheit (39 Celsius) call the office 
    
• Call your primary care physician within 24 hours of discharge to inform them of 
your recent hospitalization. Some of your medications or dosages may have been 
changed while you were in the hospital - INFORM YOUR DOCTOR OF THESE 
CHANGES - they may need to make some adjustments or see you in the office. 
Your primary physician will resume managing all your medications and health 
issues not associated with your recent surgery. 
    
• This information is not a complete list of potential problems you may 
experience after surgery; those were explained to you by your surgeon during 
your hospitalization. 
    
• You are the most important part of your recovery – it is your responsibility to 
inform your doctors of issues you are experiencing. It is your responsibility to 
have someone help you with any activities for which you need assistance. If you 
do not have someone to help you or feel you cannot be alone, please inform the 
medical team. 



 
• A separate and specific time was taken to discuss the fact that opioids would 
likely be used to treat any severe pain they experience in the hospital as well as 
when they are discharged. Patient was informed that when used correctly opioids 
work well as pain medication but can become addictive if used in excess. They 
were informed that Federal law is now restricting physician’s ability to prescribe 
opioid pain medications, that prescriptions can only be for a 7 day supply, and 
cannot be phoned into a pharmacy. 
    
• If you receive a bill for surgical services, please call the office (813)448 6441 and 
let us know so we can contact your insurance provider. 
 


